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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Heintz, Polly (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 10:40 AM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 661 Lawson

Salina (granddaughter) called this morning  shortly after 10:00 AM, confused about a letter regarding a 10:00 AM 
Legislative Hearing today. 
 
She did confirm that they did NOT reach out confirm that they wanted to talk to the Legislative Hearing officer at the 
scheduled time.  
I do see that this address is on the assessment Roll for Summary Abatement (see below) 
She also said her grandmother did pay, and that it says “paid” on the letter…  
 
I told her I THINK you would reschedule it?  (and also that I was covering, so I was not 100% sure) 
 
Salina’s number is 612-558-1730  
I am happy to call her back to tell her the next step… 
Thanks! 
 

 
 
Polly Heintz 
Executive Assistant to Councilmember Jane Prince 
Pronouns: she/her 
Saint Paul City Council Ward 7 
15 W. Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 320C 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8670  
Polly.Heintz@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 
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